
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

June 2024 

6/3: MBK USACE Inspection meeting. I met with Pro Mitra from MBK 
Engineers to discuss our response to the USACE on their 2022 levee inspection 
report for the Dry Creek, NEMDC, Arcade Creek levee segment.  

6/4: USACE Dry Creek, NEMDC, Arcade Creek Inspection meeting. Pro Mitra 
and I met with staff from the US Army Corps of Engineers regarding their draft 
report on the Dry Creek, NEMDC, Arcade Creek levee segment. USACE staff 
indicated the most severe items were those indicated as having a ‘Negative 
Impact on Performance(NIOP)’. There were only roughly a dozen NIOP items 
and Pro and I will coordinate either remediating the items or supplying 
documentation to satisfy the concerns of the USACE. The USACE extended the 
comment deadline on the report to allow ARFCD time to respond to all the NIOP 
rated items. 

6/14: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of an 
encroachment permit application for County Regional Parks to perform 
subsurface borings in the Parkway at Woodlake and a Closed Session on real 
property acquisition. 

6/19: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors meeting. I 
attended this meeting to discuss regional levee operations and maintenance 
topics. Items of discussion included recruitment of new members to the 
Association, the Annual Flood Forum, State Water Bond funding, and the 
National Flood Insurance Program. 

6/27: USACE Dry Creek, NEMDC, Arcade Creek Levee Screening meeting. 
Pro Mitra and I met with staff from the US Army Corps of Engineers to discuss 
their effort to update the levee screening information for the Dry Creek, NEMDC, 
Arcade Creek levee segment in the National Levee Database. 
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